## Laura Watson

From: Mitchell, Christy Sent: 04/03/2002 09:35:16 AM Watson, Laura M. To:

CC: BCC:

Subject: Kaplon, R K .cm

April 3, 2002

Lcdr R. K. Kaplon

175 Kerry Place

Kingsland, GA 31548

Dear Mr. Kaplon,

Thank you for contacting Remington Country, Your Model 700 was manufactured in 1992. Remington is offering a safety modification program to remove the bolt-lock mechanism from certain Remington bolt-action centerfire firearms made prior to March, 1982. (Post-1982 bolt-action firearms were not manufactured with bolt-lock mechanisms). Model rifles made after March 1982 do not have a bolt-lock mechanism and may be loaded and unloaded with the safety in the "S" or "On Safe" position. Consequently, post-1982 Model 700 rifles are not subject to this bolt-lock Safety Modification Program.

If you have any further questions, please call 800-243-9700, or visit us at www.remington.com.

Sincerely,